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El Paso Health will perform scheduled maintenance on the HealthX Eligibility 
Verification system Wednesday February 28, 2018 at 12:00pm.  Health X will 
resume functionality on the following day.   
 
As a reminder you may utilize our Provider Web Portal to verify eligibility  
 

 
 
Or contact our Member Services Department  
   

Department Extension Fax Number Description 

Member Services STAR 1514 
STAR Sp1518 
CHIP 1517 
CHIP Sp 1519 
HCO 1502 
TPA 1529 

915-532-2286 Eligibility, 
enrollment, 
outreach events, 
migrant farm 
workers 

 
If you have any questions regarding this notification please contact the Provider 
Relations Team M-F 8am-5pm at 1-915-532-3778 x1507 
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